
 

 
 

11 July 2014 
 
Paolo Ryan 
Commerce Commission 
PO Box 2351 
Wellington 6140 
 
By email: regulation.branch@comcom.govt.nz 
 

Dear Paolo 

Cross Submission on the IPP Draft Decision 

This letter sets out our response to the submissions you received from stakeholders 
on the IPP Draft Decision. We attach a table which summarises points raised by 
submitters together with our response. 

We have carefully considered the submissions and whether they raise any new or 
additional issues. This follows extensive and constructive engagement with 
stakeholders throughout the development of our proposal. We trust our responses in 
the attached table are of assistance both to the Commission and stakeholders.   

Overall, most matters raised by submitters have now been addressed in our 
submission on the IPP Draft Decision. No new views, information or evidence has 
been provided which would lead to a change in our revised proposal and position as 
set out in our submission.  

We note that we have not responded to issues raised by some submitters that are 
outside the scope of this consultation process (for example, in relation to asset 
valuation, WACC and pricing).  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ross Parry 
Planning and Regulatory Manager 
ross.parry@transpower.co.nz  
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